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Worship Reflection 
There are many different reasons why someone might be a role 

model.  It might be their talents, the way they behave, what 

they have achieved or the things they own.  Remember, you 

might even be someone else’s role model! 

Thankyou Jesus for being the perfect role model for us. Help us 

to let your light shine through in all we think and say and do.  

Guide us so we can be your disciples.  Help us to inspire people 

around us. 

Amen. 

Birthdays this week 

Happy birthday this week to Carmen W, Anna P, Eva P, 

Daisy L-W, Aleksandra L & Leah L. 

 

 

October is Black History Month and teachers 

are taking opportunities to reflect on people 

and events that have significantly influenced 

our richly diverse society. 

 

This is the 34th year of Black History month as 

educators seek to rectify the distorted view 

of Carribean and African history that many in 

the world have.  In fact much of their history 

is omitted altogether.  At St Mary Magdalen’s 

we seek to celebrate the vast richness of 

diversity that black and brown people have 

brought to Britain.  

Equality across society is a very important 

part of our curriculum and culture in school.  

Covid has meant that our equality objectives 

and action plan have not been reviewed for 

some time.  If you are interested in being on 

our equality committee could you please let 

me know via the school office or catching me 

on the gate? Our equality committee looks at 

colour, ethnicity, gender, special needs and 

disabilities across our curriculum but also 

looks at the achievement of these groups 

within  our school. 

This week our behaviour focus has been 

working hard, lots of children have been 

congratulated in various ways for doing this.  

Next week we are focussing on saying please 

and thank you and using good eye contact 

when doing so. 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Gallagher 
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